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Annual Meeting Minutes
Thursday, October 17, 2019
Paramount Elementary Cafeteria

Roll Call:

The meeting was brought to order at 6:10 pm by Ann Marie Baird on behalf of Brighton Corporation. There
were one hundred forty-two (142) homes in attendance in person and fifty-five (55) by proxy. Because the
quorum requirement of 60% was not met, the meeting was adjourned at 6:15 pm, and reconvened at
6:20pm with the 10% quorum requirement.

Proof of Notice:
The annual meeting notice was sent by mail to all homeowners. It was also posted on the community
website and in the monthly newsletters.

Previous Meeting Minutes:
The 2018 annual meeting minutes were reviewed and approved with no changes.

Financial Report:

A copy of the 2018 Year End financial statement and the 2019 budget was provided. Ann Marie reviewed
most line items and answered questions. The Association saw a net income of $108,624.25, due to
additional home closings and keeping the operating expenses under budget.

Committee Reports:
The community has been collecting volunteers to help with setting up a committee to help with
enforcement. Volunteers are encouraged to sign up if interested.

The Events that are held in the community are the result of hard working volunteers. Without volunteers,
these events won’t happen. We currently have one volunteer that coordinates 4t of July, but no other
events. Residents interested in running an event or helping out are encouraged to sign up.

A signup sheet was put out to start a Serenade Committee to review these homes landscaping services and
funds each year.

Neighborhood Watch has been set up with the City of Meridian Police Department. Information is shared
with the community via the www.nextdoor.com site, or the monthly newsletter when applicable. If anyone
in interested in growing this committee further, a signup sheet was provided.

With the Board turning over, the opportunity to appoint an ACC will be available. Volunteers were
encouraged to sign up.

Unfinished Business:


http://www.nextdoor.com/

Construction of all homes, the 4t pool, and the new well have all been completed triggering the turnover
of the community. The only outstanding item remaining is the construction of the tot lot in Gable Park,
scheduled to start anytime.

New Business:
No new business was discussed.

Election of Directors:

Volunteers and nominations were taken from the floor; Andrew Allen, Tony Brownlee, Terry Kurtz, Don
Doss, Wendy McKinney, Linda Bennett, Tyler Turnbull, and John Williams. Each candidate was allowed to
say a little about themselves and take questions from the floor. Elections were completed by a secret
written ballot, where Don Doss, Wendy McKinney, Linda Bennett, and John Williams were elected.

Adjourn:
With no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:35 pm.



